
          Rosanna Monardo 
          16 Churchill Avenue 
                Wahroonga  NSW  2076 

 

Dear Sir/Madam,   

Re: WAHROONGA TUNNEL- NORTHCONNEX 

I write to you as a local resident near the proposed tunnel stack, I am very disappointed in the design 
and have great concerns about the pollution particles exposed into the atmosphere.  

In my opinion I think the stack should be filtered, furthermore there are great benefits in relocating 
the stack and portals further north near the Asquith Industrial area. 

Please consider these ideas, remember this is the longest tunnel in Australia primarily used by high 
volume diesel trucks.  People’s health will adversely be at risk.  

Don’t be fooled by the designers that everything is all safe! 

 

 Your sincerely 

 

 

Rosanna Monardo 
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